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[bookmark: _GoBack]Mary Balkun knows Mia from Kean University, who is in charge of their site.

From: Miriam Neidhardt [mailto:mneidhardt@nwp.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 4:39 PM
To: Edmund H Jones
Cc: nwp admin
Subject: RE: starting a new site

Dear Edmund,
 
Thank you for your interest in starting a National Writing Project site at Seton Hall University. While it is true that “it depends” is the typical answer we would give, it is also true that it would be highly unusual for the National Writing Project to partner with a university in very close proximity to an existing university partner. We encourage you to be in touch with Mia Zamora, the site director at the Kean University Writing Project (kuwp@kean.edu) to explore possible collaborations.
 
I hope you can connect with the folks at the Kean site in order to develop an NWP community at Seton Hall.
 
Best,
Miriam 
.............
Miriam Neidhardt
Senior Site Development Associate
National Writing Project
Direct: 503.719.7974
Main: 510.642.0963
www.nwp.org | Facebook | Twitter
Write. Learn. Lead. Connect.

